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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam,

 

Please leave these animals alone. Seeing these beautiful creatures is the most beautiful thing ever. We should

be grateful for being able to experience seeing them out in the wild. I would like to think that people who are from

out East or other countries think this is a "Wild West" thing. I'm sure wild horses are not too common in other

places. We have some out near Maricopa and believe me almost everyone who live out here love seeing them.

Please, please leave them alone. God bless you.


